Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE AND CONSUMER SERVICES
Division of Standards
The Florida Liquefied Petroleum Gas Advisory Board announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: March 20, 2007, 3:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.

PLACE: Ramada Inn and Conference Center, 2900 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This meeting notice replaces the notice published in issue Vol. 33, No. 6, F.A.W., dated February 9, 2007. This will be a meeting of the Florida Liquefied Petroleum Gas Advisory Board and representatives of the Florida Department of Agriculture and consumer Services to discuss department programs, legislation, and other issues of industry interest.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Vicki O'Neil, Bureau Chief, Bureau of LP Gas Inspections, 3125 Conner Blvd., Suite N, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1650.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Vicki O'Neil, Bureau Chief, Bureau of LP Gas Inspections, 3125 Conner Blvd., Suite N, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1650, (850)921-8001. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Vicki O'Neil, Bureau Chief, Bureau of LP Gas Inspections, 3125 Conner Blvd., Suite N, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1650, (850)921-8001.
